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The Green Infrastructure Strategy: Towards an 
Interconnected Green Network 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the report of the General Manager, Utilities & Environment, dated February 10, 
2020 be received as information. 

 
History 
At the February 10, 2020 Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities & 
Corporate Services meeting, a report from the General Manager, Utilities & 
Environment dated February 10, 2020 was considered. 
 
Your Committee received a PowerPoint from the Administration on this matter as well 
as a presentation from Mike Velonas, Manager of Planning and Conservation, 
Meewasin Valley Authority.  A copy of his presentation is attached.  Your Committee 
also received various letters in support of the Strategy, which are attached. 
 
In addition resolving that the matter be forwarded to City Council for information, your 
Committee also resolved to forward the report to the Saskatoon Environmental Advisory 
Committee for information. 
 
Attachment 

1. February 10, 2020 report of the General Manager, Utilities & Environment. 
2. February 5, 2020 PowerPoint presentation and letter from Mike Velonas, 

Manager of Planning and Conservation, Meewasin Valley Authority. 
3. Supporting Letters – Julia Adamson, Friends of the Saskatoon Afforestation 

Areas Inc.; Joanne Blythe; Branimir Gjetvaj. 


